Three SWD offices temporarily closed

The Social Welfare Department (SWD) today (February 28) said that the
following three offices will be temporarily closed until further notice due
to the occurrences of rapid antigen test (RAT) positive cases for COVID-19
among their staff members:

| ”Office HAddress
Ma On Shan (South) 5/F, Heng On Estate Community
1 ||[Integrated Family Centre, Heng On Estate, Ma On Shan,
Service Centre Sha Tin
Tseung Kwan 0 (East) 2/F, Tseung Kwan 0 South Ancillary
2 || Integrated Family Facilities Block, 5 Chi Shin
Service Centre Street, Tseung Kwan O

5/F and 6/F, Sai Kung Government
Offices Building, 34 Chan Man
Street, Sai Kung

Sai Kung Integrated
Family Service Centre

A thorough cleaning and disinfection has been arranged at the premises
concerned. For enquiries, members of the public may call the following
service units during office hours:

1. Ma On Shan (South) Integrated Family Service Centre (Tel: 3579 8654);

2. Tseung Kwan 0 (East) Integrated Family Service Centre (Tel: 2701 7704);
and

3. Sai Kung Integrated Family Service Centre (Tel: 2791 0692).

During the pandemic, the SWD has been strictly implementing various
disease prevention measures, including measuring the body temperature of
people entering the office and providing masks and other personal protective
equipment for staff. Staff members are reminded to pay attention to personal
hygiene and to stay vigilant. They should seek medical advice immediately if
feeling unwell.
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